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We're halfway there!   2021 is turning out to be a great year so far for both 
lawns and landscapes. The hot weather has started early this year.
Water! Water! Water! July and August are the notorious watering months. 
Lawns need at least one inch of water per week to stay healthy. One inch 

of water is 623 gallons per 1,000 square feet. That's over 6,000 gallons of water for a 
10,000  square foot lawn. If Mother Nature doesn't provide enough water then you need 
to  supplement with an irrigation system. It's virtually impossible to consistently and

effectively provide enough water by moving sprinklers and hoses.  So if you are having 
problems with your sprinkler system, we can help.

Our Lawn Technicians are currently working on completing the third round of fertilizer 
which includes grub control and surface insect control. Spot treatment for broadleaf 
weeds is also part of the 3rd round. The grass is always greener on the Aloha Side!

Aerating every Fall is a must as part of a complete lawn care program. We use the best 
quality products and the best equipment! Call 208-322-9069 for a quick Aeration quote 
and to schedule. This service starts in late August and ends mid-October. Timing is 
EVERYTHING so act fast! 
Please call for all your lawn and landscaping needs. Enjoy your summer and we appreciate 
your business tremendously! 

Thank You, 

A HOT START TO THE SUMMER!

www.alohagardening.com 

13601 W McMillan Rd Ste 102 #245 Boise, ID 83713 *208-322-9069*



Please contact the office for your free estimate 

today! *If you sign up before August 15th,     

we will give you $25.00 *off your Aeration.

(For new customers only) 

Get a free Billbug application 
($55 value)  if you sign up for 

our Fertilizer Package! 
Offer ends 7/31/21

(For new customers only) 
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